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Curriculum Newsletter Class A   Term 2








The World Around Us                  


(Science, Technology, Geography and History.) 


�Our current theme for this term is ‘On the Move’.





We have started our topic well with plenty of fun and learning.  We have been exploring different modes of transport and how they travel (land, sea or sky).  In order to make this as real for the children as possible, we explored a real car and looked at all the features of it.  The children were excited and a lot of questions were initiated from this experience.  Getting into the car, putting on seat belts and having a drive around the playground was all part of the learning. 





We have identified old and new transports through photographs and also viewed videos of different types of transport in motion.  Getting out and about will be essential in the coming weeks.  To date we have taken a car colour survey from the staff carpark and we will build on this by visiting the bus and train station and identifying road signs as we walk up our street.  


 


Play based learning opportunities will connect what we are hearing, seeing and what we previously know; making modes of transport, building the bus and train stations (construction and junk), using the water to re-enact travel of this kind and putting ourselves in the role of different people (garage worker/drivers/ticket collectors), are to name but a few.  Shared reading experiences will enable us to explore both fact and fiction materials and writing activities will follow from these with particular focus on descriptive (type of vehicle) and instructional writing (how to travel on the bus).





Throughout all areas of this topic we will be emphasising safety and helping the children to become more aware of the rules of the road and who can help if we need it.  To date the children have thoroughly enjoyed this topic and have been relating and building on their own ideas and experiences. 




















     





















































Included in themed work are creative activities, simple science investigations, activities which explore our environment and activities which use information technology.                          











                                                                                                              





What’s going on?





We have just celebrated St. Brigid’s Day with a special focus on our grandparents – thank you to all of you who joined with us.





Class A are going to do an assembly for the rest of the school next week.  I will try to share some photos of this. 





We hope that this topic will have us ‘out and about’ Ballymoney so watch out for us on the roads.





Mid term break : 12th -16th February





 





                                                                                 





What else is happening in the curriculum?


ICT


We will use the Just2Easy programme to 


create a bar chart based on a car survey 


draw a picture of a mode of transport


direct a vehicle around the town





MATHS


In maths we will be working at the following:


Numbers focus  ______


Counting and making sets.


Ordering numbers.


Shaping these numbers.


Adding 1 to a set.


Shape – exploring 2D and simple 3D shape.








